
 

 

 
 
 

PY2014 CAPER PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
The City of Houston (City) Housing and Community Development Department (HCDD) will submit its 
Consolidated Annual Performance and Evaluation Report (CAPER) for Program Year 2014 (July 1, 2014 – 
June 30, 2015), to the United States Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD), no later than 
the close of business on September 29, 2015, unless HUD grants an extension to the City allowing it to 
submit the CAPER at a later date. The CAPER is an annual report that describes the use of the following 
Entitlement Grants:  Community Development Block Grant (CDBG), HOME Investment Partnerships 
Program (HOME) Grant, Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG), and Housing Opportunities for Persons with 
AIDS (HOPWA) Grant. A copy of the draft Program Year 2014 CAPER will be available for citizen review 
on our website at www.houstonhousing.org; at our office, located at 601 Sawyer Street, Suite 400 (Monday 
through Friday between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m.); and at the Houston Public Library’s Central 
Library branch, located at 500 McKinney Street (open Monday through Thursday from 10:00 a.m. to 8:00 
p.m., Friday and Saturday from 10:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., and Sunday from 1:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.).  
 
The public has fifteen (15) days to comment on the proposed CAPER draft. The comment period extends 
from Wednesday, September 9, 2015 through Thursday, September 24, 2015. Mail your written comments 
to: City of Houston, HCDD, 601 Sawyer Street, Suite 400, Houston, TX, 77007, Attention: Brenda Scott, or 
e-mail your comments to Brenda.Scott@HoustonTX.gov. Comments will be accepted unitl 5:00 p.m., 
Thursday, September 24, 2015. 
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